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From: Oliver Dawson [mailto:odawson@sympatico.ca)
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 6:51 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Council meeting June 28, 2016 - ltem #45 Report No. 27 of the Committee of the Whole

To whom it may concern,

Regretfully we were not able to attend the meeting on June 15th but would like to declare our support for this ongoing
initiative. Our 82 Monsheen Drive property in Woodbridge is listed and we encourage our Seneca Heights neighbours
who live in Mid Century Modern designed homes to consider the same.

Preserving our heritage is an important factor in securing value for the future.

Thank you.

Oliver Dawson & Lisa Johnson



